
 
 
 
 
Removal of Bond Material with Rotary Instrumentation: 
A Hands-on Program 
Thursday morning, October 24, 2024 
 

Preliminary Program 
Lynda J. Young Conference Room • 6-410 Moos HS Tower 
 
8:00 Final registration 
 Continental breakfast. 
 
8:25 Welcome 
 
8:30 Lecture 

Enamel properties: Bonding and debonding in orthodontics 
Composite removal after debonding brackets and removing Invisalign® attachments 
How to handle hyperplastic tissue 
Importance of finger rests 

 
9:30 Video Demonstration 

Orthodontic debonding appointment- demonstration in all four quadrants 
 
9:45 Questions and answers 
 
10:00 Refreshment break 
 
6th floor Orthodontic Clinic 
 
10:15 Patient Simulation 

Course participants will: 
• Bond orthodontic brackets on manikins 
• Debond brackets from manikins using rotary instrumentation 
• Bond orthodontic brackets on two extracted teeth 
• Debond brackets from extracted teeth using rotary instrumentation 

 
Lynda J. Young Conference Room • 6-410 Moos HS Tower 
 
11:30 Summary and questions 
 
11:45 Adjourn 
 



Meet Our Course Director 
 

John P. Beyer, DDS, PhD, Clinical Associate Professor, Division of Orthodontics, Department of 
Developmental and Surgical Sciences, University of Minnesota School of Dentistry; part-time 
orthodontic practice, University of Minnesota Orthodontic Faculty Practice Clinic.  
 
 

 
 
 
The University of Minnesota School of Dentistry has an obligation to disseminate new knowledge related to dental practice. Some programs offered 
through Continuing Dental Education may introduce materials, techniques or product references that are subject to debate. Sponsorship of courses by 
the University of Minnesota School of Dentistry does not necessarily imply endorsement of specific philosophies, procedures or products by this 
institution. Recognizing that you may be learning about new procedures, techniques and materials that you may not yet be familiar with, we ask that you 
take every precaution when implementing these new materials and techniques into your practice.  
 
 
The University of Minnesota School of Dentistry is an ADA CERP Recognized Provider. 
 
ADA CERP is a service of the American Dental Association to assist dental professionals in identifying quality providers of continuing dental education. 
ADA CERP does not approve or endorse individual courses or instructors, nor does it imply acceptance of credit hours by boards of dentistry. 
 
Concerns or complaints about a CE provider may be directed to the provider or to the Commission for Continuing Education Provider Recognition at 
ADA.org/CERP.  
 
 


